Sent: 31 August 2017 10:

To: Diver, John <John.Diver@camden.gov.uk>
Cc: Sheehy, John <john.sheehy@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 51 Fairfax Road

Dear John,

Below is a link to a petition asking for support for an extension of hours of 45 minutes. The application you
are considering is for 30 minutes and not 45 minutes but the principle is the same.

The petition so far has 513 confirmations of support which we would like you to consider as part of your
assessment.

https://www.change.org/p/rivka-s-grp-co-uk-extend-delicatessen-opening-
hours?recruiter=75106298&utm_source=share petition&utm medium=WhatsApp

If you require any further advice on this, let me know.
Best regards

Joe

Joe Henry
Director
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